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December 05, 2024 

 

Chad Mosley 

City Engineer 

City of Cupertino 

10300 Torre Avenue 

Cupertino, CA 95014 

 

Subject: Proposal for Street Vacation of 5' from the Current 10' Public Right of Way Dedication 

Address: 21831 Hermosa Ave, Cupertino, CA 95014 | APN 357-16-107 

 

To Mr. Mosley, 

 

The Cupertino Sanitary District (District) has reviewed the proposal for the street vacation of 5’ from the 

current 10’ public right of way dedication at the subject address. The proposed area for street vacation has 

no sanitary sewer easements. The subject property is connected to the District’s sanitary sewer system; 

therefore, when the proposed construction work begins, a Cupertino Sanitary District Permit will be 

required. As of right now, the District has no objections to the proposed 5’ street vacation. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Ben Porter at 408-253-7863. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Esteban Delgadillo 

Senior Sanitary Engineer 

For Benjamin T. Porter 

District Manager-Engineer 
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